
 

   FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   

 
LOS ALTOS POLICE SAFELY DETAIN AT-RISK INDIVIDUAL IN POLICE PARKING LOT 

Los Altos, Calif. — April 12, 2023 — On Tuesday, April 11, at approximately 6:08 PM, officers were 
notified of a local missing at-risk individual in possession of a knife. Officers subsequently made contact 
with the individual and, at approximately 10 PM, it was determined that the individual was in the Police 
Department parking lot.   

Los Altos Police officers, with mutual aid from the Mountain View Police Department crisis negotiation 
team, were able to de-escalate the situation and safely take the individual into custody at approximately 
10:30 PM. The individual received treatment on scene for self-inflicted injuries and was subsequently 
transported to a local hospital.  

While the encounter was taking place in the parking lot, the Los Altos City Council meeting—in progress 
at the time in the adjacent Council Chambers—was recessed and immediately put on lockdown out of 
extreme caution.  

After the area was deemed safe, the Council meeting lockdown was lifted, and the meeting resumed. No 
members of the City Council, public, or staff were harmed during the course of the incident.   

Media inquiries can be sent to PIO Sonia Lee at pio@losaltosca.gov 
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Contact: Sonia Lee 
Public Information Officer 
Phone: (650) 947-2611 
Email: slee@losaltosca.gov 


